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Easton Council to Consider Community Center Work
 The Easton City Council will consider touch ups at the Community Center in their next regular
meeting.

 They will discuss the potential removal of the interior wall at 6:30 at city hall.

 The council will continue the months long discussion on whether to raise water and sewer rates as
well.

 The council will also look to enter into an agreement for a new water line with Divi Construction.

 They will also get an update on K-DOT construction on state highway 192.


